
India Approved for Six More
P-8 Maritime Patrol Aircraft

U.S. Navy, Indian navy, and Royal Australian Air Force P-8
Poseidons are staged at Joint Base Pearl Harbor-Hickam for Rim
of  the  Pacific  (RIMPAC)  exercise  2018.  U.S.  NAVY  /  Mass
Communication Specialist 1st Class Kevin A. Flinn
WASHINGTON — The State Department has approved a possible
Foreign  Military  Sale  to  the  government  of  India  of  P-8I
patrol aircraft and related equipment for an estimated cost of
$2.42 billion, the Defense Security Cooperation Agency said in
an April 30 release.  

India  has  requested  six  P-8I  Patrol  aircraft,  including
mission systems, support equipment and spares; publications;
repair and return; transportation; aircraft ferry; training;
U.S.  government  and  contractor  engineering,  software,
technical, and logistics support services; and other related
elements of logistical and program support.  

The Indian navy procured eight P-8I aircraft from Boeing in
January 2009, via direct commercial sale, and contracted for
an  additional  four  aircraft  in  July  2016.  The  first  P-8I
aircraft were delivered to the Indian navy in 2013, providing
interoperability  and  critical  capabilities  to  coalition
maritime operations. This proposed sale of an additional six
P-8I  aircraft  will  allow  the  Indian  navy  to  expand  its
maritime  surveillance  aircraft  capability  for  the  next  30
years. 

The  prime  contractor  will  be  the  Boeing  Co.,  Seattle,
Washington.    
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